
July 10, 2019 
 
THIS IS A FRIENDLY REMINDER NOTICE:  

 
Dear , 

Thank you for applying to the 2019-20 academic year at Housing and Residential Life (HRL), 
California State University, Long Beach (CSULB).  We would like to take this opportunity to 
remind you of the cancellation policy as stated in the application process and on the Housing 
website.  




